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Message from the Head… 

Dear parents/carers, 

What a hot week! I hope you have all managed to stay cool, a task that is not always possible in school! We have 

been refilling water bottles regularly and ensuring the children remain hydrated during the 6.5 hours they are with 

us every day. Whatever the classroom set-up, I would like to reassure you that the children do have regular access 

to water, including during lesson transitions, at break time, during lunchtime and at the end of lunchtime. 

Our Reception (Klee Class) children have had a great week with Miss Stubbert, who has joined the team 

temporarily. Miss Stubbert is providing cover for Mrs Wilkins, who is on adoption leave currently. The children of 

the class have shown great resilience with the recent changes. 

Thank you to those of you who were able to join our art exhibition yesterday afternoon. We had dozens of entries 

into the exhibition and we were very impressed with the range of skills the children were able to showcase. All of 

our classes were able to visit and enjoy the exhibition during the afternoon yesterday. 

You will have seen a couple of messages recently regarding some fitness sessions being run in partnership with 

Over Power Fitness. These will take place on Tuesday 1st July. You can sign up for the events using the links below: 

Family Fitness Session: Family Fitness Sign-up      Ladies-only Session: Ladies Only Session 

We are looking forward to welcoming Zack George to school next Wednesday. Zack might be better known to you 

as ‘Steel’ from Gladiators. Zack will lead some active sessions with the children before visiting classes. 

Finally, a one-line request: Please support us by ensuring your child does not being chewing gum into school. 

With best wishes for the warm and sunny weekend, from Richard Martin and all of the team in school. 

@fenhilp 

 
 
 
 
Tuesday, 24th June - Year 6 Swavesey English Teacher 
Visit @9am. 
 
Thursday, 26th June – Reception Class Vision 
Screening. 
 
Friday, 27th June – PTA FenHill Disco & NON SCHOOL 
UNIFORM Day.  
 KS1 - 3.20pm-4.30pm - Sign up required (as per 

PTA Comms). 
 KS2 - 4.45pm-6pm - Pay on the door, No sign up 

required. 
 
Wednesday, 2nd – Friday 4th July – Year 6 PGL 
 
Saturday, 5th July – Fenstanton Village Summer Fair 
 
Tuesday, 8th July – Sports Day (10th July Reserve Day 
if we have bad weather). 

Reminders & Other Info… 
 

Tuesday 15th July -Year6 Let Loose’ performance 
@ 6.00pm. 
 
Friday, 11th July – Piano Assembly @2.30pm 
(parents of Piano children welcome) 
 
Tuesday, 15th July - Year 6 Performance - Let Loose 
@6pm (as per separate comms) 
 
Monday, 21st July - Year 6 BBQ & Games Afternoon 
with Xtreme Events 
 
Tuesday, 22nd July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly (am) 
 
Summer Term Closes - Tuesday, 22nd July 
 

Diary Dates 

https://goteamup.com/p/1520959-over-power-cambridge/c/schedule?e=88518293
https://goteamup.com/p/1520959-over-power-cambridge/c/schedule?startdate=2025-05-26&enddate=2025-07-06&venues=&category=&instructors=&offering_types=&age_restrictions=

